IRFF UK: Latest developments at IRFF UK - Updated LinkedIn presence

Edward Hartley
April 15, 2025

Dear friend of IRFF UK and all of the projects we support, currently serving about
3,800 or more people in Africa. Sorry for this group email but it is intended as being
addressed to each of you individually. You have faithfully helped us in the past or also
currently in improving the lives of all of those beneficiaries in Africa and we wanted to
inform you about renewed efforts in this new financial year in finding new donors,
including new corporate donors, and also volunteers.

We have just revived and updated our LinkedIn presence and will be posting once a week regularly from
now on. If you are also on LinkedIn but are not following IRFF UK yet, we would appreciate it if you
could become a follower since it helps our exposure on that platform greatly. Also if you know of anyone
who would like to be a donor or a volunteer please contact them. We have a number of unmanned roles at
this time and an unending need for funds to pass on.

Having completed funding of a biodigester toilet at Destiny School recently and also a water well at a
neighbouring school which the Ugandan GirlChild visits + attempts now to raise funds ($3,000) to
educate 20 foster families in DR Congo in business to take care of 60 children + supporting all of the
other projects (8 more), we always have plenty to do.

Please check out our IRFF UK presence on LinkedIn and our website; we appreciate all and any support
you can give in helping these good people have a better life. 100% of your donations go to the projects.

Also, please feel free to ask for any further information at any time.
Many thanks from the IRFF UK team
Eddie Hartley writing on their behalf as the Chair and Treasurer

PS: Destiny School sponsors should be receiving a personalised email shortly about their sponsorship







































